
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Emily Farr <Emily.Farr@llr.sc.gov>
CC: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/13/2016 4:20:45 PM
Subject: RE: August/September Public Servant Appreciation Lunch

Emily – Passing this to you.  Stephanie knows the deal and I can explain it to you when we talk today or 
Friday.  Flip this to Stephanie and she will handle.
 
Richele
 
 
All,

 
The August/September Public Servant Appreciation Lunch will be held Thursday, September 22, at noon at the 
Governor’s Mansion, 800 Richland Street. 

 
Please send me your employees’ name, title, and which month they are representing.  Please have this 
information to me by Friday COB and make sure to tell your employee which month they are 
representing.

 
The Mansion’s phone number is 803.737.3000 if they have any trouble.

 
I look forward to seeing them at the lunch.

 
Thanks,
Katherine

 
Katherine Haltiwanger
Deputy Chief of Staff-Operations
Governor Nikki R. Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
direct: 803.734.5150
fax: 803.734.5167
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